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Attention: Ms. E. G. Adensam, Chief g- -

Licensing Branch No. 4 '. [,,
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Re: Catawba Nuclear Station g

4y[Docket Nos. 50-413 and 50-414

Dear Mr. Denton:

In accordance with Mr. William H. Reagan, Jr.'s February 7, 1977 letter of

appro.al of our p*oposed non-radiological preoperational monitoring program,
attacned are ten (10) copies of the results of the June 1980 through July,
1981 continuing interim study for the Catawba Nuclear Station.

There have been no modifications to the sttidy, sampling technique or analytical
technique from those pre:iously submitted. The continuing interim study has
indicated no distinct changes in che water quality of Lake Wylie in the last
year.

Very truly yours,

/K 0 .,
William O. Parker, Jr.

ROS/php

Attachment

cc: w/ attachment COO 3
J. P. O'Reilly, NRC/RII 5
Brad Peacock, SC DHEC

/ /

|

810a010059 810825
PDR ADOCK 05000413
R PDR


